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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

OBJ2016/0831/P 18/03/2016  12:45:49 The CGCA strongly objects to these proposals, which completely obscure the façade of an attractive 

building that contributes positively to the conservation area, particularly at this high-profile location. 

Whilst the CGCA generally supports  urban greening proposals, the excessive nature of these proposals 

result in visual clutter that is inappropriate in a conservation area. Further, the CGCA objects to the 

inappropriate lighting, which mars the façade  and where there are insufficient details to understand the 

effect of the proposed lighting on the facades. The examples provided by the applicant are not directly 

comparable, as they are not located in a central, high-density conservation area. A proper lighting 

visualisation is needed to assess this application.
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